
05/16/2022 
 
RE: Opposition to We Grow Operation in our neighborhood  
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am a resident of the Hidden Valley Lake area. I support the Planning Commission’s decision to reject 
the Major Use Permit UP 20-22 and the Planning Commission’s decision to deny the Initial Study IS 20-
25.  Please uphold the planning commissioner’s decision and deny WeGrow’s application at 16750 
Herrington Road.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kecia Stickney 
 


